
Hello Jordan,

We would like to indicate our ‘SUPPORT’ for this “mixed use development of self-storage and light industrial units” at 15 
Jubilee Avenue Warriewood, not far from where we live.

In particular, we applaud the comprehensive and thorough manner in which the Applicant involved has behaved since 
March 2020.

This gives us great confidence that they will just as thoroughly address/amend any issues/matters which Council might 
indicate are ‘Unsupported’ or likely to be ‘Refused’ before DA Approval can be granted.

Kind Regards,

Dr Peter McDonald
10/6 Foley Street
Mona Vale NSW 2103
M: 0414 452 231

Sent: 10/06/2021 5:06:07 PM
Subject: re: DA2021/0169 - 15 Jubilee Avenue Warriewood - Support.


